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Ottawa, 21st March, 1906.

I have to call your attention to my

letter to you of the 8th August last, instructing you to

inform Constable Ward of Eel Ground Reserve that the re-

quest made by him for a uniform could not be granted, as

it is not customary nor considered necessary to furnish

uniforms to Indian Constables.

A letter has been received by the Depart-

ment Stating that Ward has not as yet received a reply to

his letter asking for the uniform. Be good enough to state

whether you have carried out the Department's instructions

in regard to this matter.

Your obedient servant,

Dr T

Secretary.

Sarter, Esq.

 Clndian Superintendent,

Richibucto,

verschieden, Indian Affairs, Letterbook,

1 March 1906 - 22 March 1906, (R.G. 10, volume 5123)
Poer Copy

LIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES TUBLIQUES

CANADA


